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On January 30, 2017, Indiana’s Family and Social Services Administration (“FSSA”) published Bulletin BT201710
announcing that the Indiana Health Coverage Programs (“IHCP”) have set Monday, February 13, 2017, as the new
implementation date for replacing the current information system, IndianaAIM, with CoreMMIS.   CoreMMIS stands
for Core Medicaid Management Information System, the state’s new Medicaid interface for providers.  With Core
MMIS’ implementation, a new interface called the Provider Healthcare Portal (“Portal”) will replace Web
interChange.
All providers should register a single Provider account as well as all needed Delegate accounts on the Portal for
every service location enrolled with IHCP.  All Portal accounts should be established before CoreMMIS’
implementation to avoid interruptions in business transactions.  Providers can register for the Portal here.  The first
Remittance Advice from CoreMMIS will be released on Monday, February 20, 2017, with a paid date of Wednesday,
February 22, 2017.
For more information, FSSA’s bulletin with further details regarding CoreMMIS’ implementation can be found here,
and FSSA’s bulletin with further details regarding registering for the new Portal can be found here.
If you have questions or require more information about CoreMMIS’ implementation, please contact your regular
Krieg DeVault health care attorney.

kriegdevault.com

https://portal.indianamedicaid.com/hcp/Default.aspx?alias=portal.indianamedicaid.com/hcp/provider
http://www.in.gov/fssa/files/BT201710%20IHCP%20CoreMMIS%20Bulletin%201-30-2017.pdf
http://provider.indianamedicaid.com/ihcp/Bulletins/BT201661.pdf

